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Comments for Public Posting: | agree that we should find a safe place for the homeless, but I
strongly disagree that that place should be at our beaches. We
need to keep the beaches safe and clean for our community and
especially children. Homeless people need safety, stability, and
assistance which can be given in many places in our district
without ruining out beaches.



